From:	Joe Wilson	on behalf of Joe Wilson	B6
Sent:	Sunday, November 28, 201	0 10:24 AM	
To:	Н		
Cc:	Valerie Wilson		<b>RELEASE IN PART B6</b>
Subject:	From Joe Wilson		
P 11.11			
Dear Hillary,			
time to respond perso end Valerie wrote an wilson/arms-treaty-me	or getting back to me. I know how be brighted with me your thou oped that appeared in the Huffingto ust-not-be-d b 787586.html ), and ero. You will see in a separate emage of it.	ights on what we might do to be no Post ( <a href="http://www.huffingtonp">http://www.huffingtonp</a> she has reached out to her colled	e supportive. To that ost.com/va lerie-plame-eagues from Countdown
Webb that finally an a have also taken anoth Carolina, with us as pevidence of American you will be able to vi	Symbion is doing very well in Tanza American company had won some aer American power construction fit partners on three projects. By next so a business in Africa. I do hope that isit one of our projects. Valerie, the forward to introducing them to a cor	MCC funded work. Not only arem, Pike Electrical Solutions, or summer there will be lots to see your schedule will take you back kids, and I will likely spend the	e we in there but we at of Mt. Airy, North and to point to as ck to Tanzania and that we second half of July
	December 6 to the 10 <sup>th</sup> and will have with you if you would like to see it.	re a copy of the DVD of "Fair C	Game" with me. I would
Valerie joins me in w	vishing you and your family the very	y best this holiday season and fo	or 2009. Joe
Ambassador Joseph	Wilson 1		

**B6** 

Chairman, Symbion Africa

tel.

Email:

Personal Email:

skype:

www.symbion-power.com



http://www.vimeo.com/6884821



This transmission is intended only for the use of the addressee and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you are not the intended recipient, any use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify us immediately.

Joe--Sorry it's taken so long to respond, but I appreciate your and Valerie's offer to help w START. I'm copying Asst. Sec. Rich Verma who is quarterbacking State's efforts. And, I hope you and your family have a blessed holiday season. All the best.